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P.O. Box 3070

Gisborne
APRIL NEWSLETTER 2013
Hi All,

Hope all you senior and intermediate rowers are all enjoying the school holidays and enjoying some down time from regattas. 
The Novi program has finished and is now into winter training mode.  The days for this are still Sundays at 2.00pm and now Wednesdays at 5.15pm.  There will be membership forms to fill out at the shed for the winter training program, please take home to complete and then return them and place in the green mail box found on table at front of shed.  The cost of the winter training program has been set at $50.00 and runs till August.  This entitles the novices to go to winter regattas which are set as below.
After August the full membership fee of $350.00 is required.

The cost of a regatta is approximately from $50.00 to $80.00

This includes registration for the regattas and accommodation with some petrol cost in there as well.  Food is generally donated by parents and we will give you specifics closer to the time.

Please look at the dates below folks and start thinking about what regattas you can go to as we need to know numbers so we can ask for grants.

REGATTAS AND OTHER DATES TO REMEMBER.

Wairoa club are coming to visit us on the 5th May and bringing their novi’s with them.  There may be opportunities for the novi’s to mix and form composite crews for up and coming regatta’s.  So please pencil that date in your calendar

July 13 & 14 for Blue Lake John Howard Winter Interprovincial Regatta -

September 7 & 8 for Wairoa John Howard Winter Interprovincial Regatta –

 LVA 20th October

- 

Coaches Conference 
27 - 29 September. This is hosted by our club and we are looking for volunteers from the club to help with decorating, transport and being officials.  Talk to Russ if you can help in this capacity.

FUNDRAISING
To help offset costs of the fees and up and coming regatta’s the fundraising committee have decided to get the rowers to sell chocolates.  The money raised from individual sales of chocolates will go towards the individuals account.  Jane Brott will be in charge of keeping track of outgoing and incoming chocolates.

There will also be a Giant Garage Sale on the 11th May 2013.  All Rowers are expected to participate as it is your best interest to do so.  So start collecting all the non-wanted items you have laying around and get them ready.  It will be held at the sheds and everyone is in charge of their own sales and gear.  What you don’t sell you take home yourself.  You keep the profits and put it towards your account or you can donate it to the Gisborne Rowing Club.

A quiz night is coming up and will be held at The Rivers, we will notify you all when a date is set.
Dates to Note

















